
U.S.  CONSUMER PRODUCT SAFETY COMMISSION 
4330 EAST WEST HIGHWAY 

BETHESDA, MD  20814 
 

CPSC Hotline: 1-800-638-CPSC (2772)  CPSC's Web Site: http://www.cpsc.gov 

October 8, 2019 
 
TRANSMITTED VIA EMAIL 
Ms. Molly Lynyak  
ASTM 
100 Barr Harbor Dr. 
West Conshohocken, PA 19428-2959 
 
Re: CPSC Report to ASTM International F15.71 on Liquid Laundry Packet Injuries 
 
Dear Ms. Lynyak: 
 
Please find attached file for the fourth in a series of reports to ASTM, prepared by U.S. 
Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) staff, regarding hospital emergency room visits 
associated with liquid laundry packets.   
 
We look forward to the opportunity to work with ASTM on these very important consumer 
safety issues.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at 
jtark@cpsc.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
James Tark 
Mathematical Statistician, Division of Hazard Analysis 
Directorate for Epidemiology 
 
Cc: Patricia L. Edwards, CPSC Voluntary Standards Coordinator 


